
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT 
 

 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015, Regulation 16 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 - Section 25 
 
In accordance with Regulation 16 of the Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015 
notice is given that the audit of the Statement of Accounts for Ipswich Borough Council for 
2016/17 has been concluded. An unqualified audit opinion and the conclusion certificate were 
both issued on 28 September 2017. 

The rights conferred on local government electors by section 25 of the Local Audit and 
Accountability Act 2014 are to:  

 inspect and make copies of the statement of accounts  

 inspect and make copies of any other report, other than an immediate report, made 
to the Authority from the auditor  

 require copies of any such statement or report to be delivered on payment of a 
reasonable sum for each copy  

 
The accounts are published on Ipswich Borough Council’s website at: 
 
 www.ipswich.gov.uk/content/statement-accounts 
 
Hard copies of the accounts can be obtained from the Operations Manager – Finance and 
Procurement, Grafton House, 15-17 Russell Road Ipswich IP1 2DE (phone 01473 433740) at 
a cost of £10 per copy. A copy of the Annual Results Report received from the external 
auditors, Ernst & Young, will also available from the same source. 
 
 
Peter Timmins 
Interim Head of Finance and Revenues – Section 151 Officer 
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